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Dear Sir/Madam
this is one of the oldest and most beautiful trees in the conservation area clearly visible from the street.

The council has approved the removal of a slightly smaller tree at 30 Glenilla Rd next to it a few months ago
(not carried out yet) partially because of the presence of this tree.  The council last year also approved a
very significant redevelopment project at 30 Glenilla Rd relying on the two trees that are now to be removed to
protect our privacy. If this application is approved that approval (without further protections) should now be
called into question.

It would seem perverse (and illegal) to now allow this tree to be removed.  The tree is very far away from the
house at 16 Belsize Park Gardens so we believe significantly more evidence of damage (and causality) is
needed to support this application
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Damage to 16 Belsize Park Gardens appears to be minor, and in line with the damage suffered by all the
houses in the area (trees or not trees) due to the clay soil and the old age of the properties in this
neighbourhood.

Removal of this tree would adversely impact the look and feel of the area in a material way, all the more that
the tree is highly visible from the street.

| alsa note that there is no plan for replanting anything were this tree to be felled.

Thank you.
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